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President: Mike Carney 
Vice President: Ted Pervin 

Secretary: Open 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Ron Parker 
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November: 11/20 - Year End Party at Piggy's Restaurant  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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November 2010 Newsletter - October Meeting Notes 
General Meeting: Attendance: Charlie and Carol Britten, John and Susan Gesslein, 
Mike and Cindi Carney, Jim and Judy Rowley, Claude and Judy Mosley, Tom Jerisha, 
Ted and Kathy Pervin, Dennis Schaper, Mavis Nicolai, Tom and Mary Stibbe, Phil 
Murray and Dave and Kathy Fontanini.  

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from last meeting passed around for review.  

Treasurer’s Report: Checks were written to Dave for Rally expenses and to Valley 
View Rotary. Dues for next year are now due.  

Governor’s Report: NCCC elections are being held. The club has one vote. It was 
discussed who would get our vote.  

Webmaster’s Report: John has renewed our domain name and web site.  

Event Chairperson: Saturday, November 20, Holiday Party at Piggy’s.  

Sunday, January, 23 Meeting at Ardie’s Restaurant. 
Order at 5 p.m. Meeting at 6:30 p.m.  

Old Business: No old business.  

New Business: The Rotary Lights Parade will be Friday November 26. Meet at 4:45 p.m. 
RSVP to Charlie and Carol. Mike has agreed to drive his car in the parade. A motion was 
made by Carol to purchase an ad in the Rotary Lights publication. It was seconded by 
Mary.  

A committee was requested for next years car show. Dennis, Charlie and Dave 
volunteered. It will be part of the Interstate Fair.  

Our discount at Brenengen Chevrolet is still to be determined.  



Adjournment: Motion was made by Dennis Schaper to adjourn. Seconded by John 
Gesslein.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Recorder: Kathy Pervin  
 

 

December Birthdays 
Charlie Britten 12/14 
Claude Mosley 12/20 
John Gesslein 12/24 
Gary Kratch 12/??  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of November, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

Please note that a Secondary Calendar for other events in our area is now available. To 
access, clink the link on the Events Calendar page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  



If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 

 
 

 

Copyright © 2010 River City Corvettes. All rights reserved.  
 


